| strongly support HB 2929-A4 and urge you to pass this bill.

The Department of Justice recently came out with a critical analysis of the Portland Police Bureau, outlining a leadership structure
that “lacks critical self-assessment” and broadly views “all force as justified.” Since PPB and its leaders are unable and unwilling to
make the necessary changes, we need a third-party organization to provide TRANSPARENCY AND ACCOUNTABILITY via a
database for the public to access.

We need police accountability. Please support HB 2929-A4.



